
From: Diana S. Zilberdrut
Sent: 2/2/2015 10:38:01 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: The Duke Endowment 2014 Grants

From the office of Gene W. Cochrane, Jr., President

The Duke Endowment

704-969-2130/gcochrane@tde.org <mailto:704-969-2130/gcochrane@tde.org>

 

Dear Governor Haley,

 

Based in Charlotte, N.C., The Duke Endowment is one of the largest private 
foundations in the Southeast. It shares a name with Duke University and Duke 
Energy, but all are separate organizations. Each year, the Endowment 
distributes more than $100 million in grants to make a difference in children’s 
services, health care, higher education and rural churches in North Carolina and 
South Carolina.

 

Because of your interest in Endowment-supported causes, I’ve attached a list of 
organizations in South Carolina that received new grants in 2014.

 

You’ll find all of our recent grants posted on our website, 
www.dukeendowment.org.  For more information, please contact me at
gcochrane@tde.org.

 

Thank you for all that you do for the citizens of South Carolina.

 

Sincerely,

Gene Cochrane


